
From: Richard Denton [mailto:rdenton06@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 5:30 PM 
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Satkowski, Rich@Waterboards 
Subject: Handouts on WaterFix used on for a recent Delta Tour with legislative staff 
 

Les, Diane and Rich, 
Please find attached three handouts that I prepared for a recent tour of the Delta by legislative staff.  The 
handouts list problems with the Cal. WaterFix proposal, the inconsistencies between the California Water 
Action Plan and the WaterFix proposal, and suggestions for developing a sustainable Delta solution that 
achieves both coequal goals and the inherent objectives of improving water quality in the Delta and protecting 
the Delta as a Place. 
  
If you have any questions about these handouts, please contact me at (510) 339-3618. 
   Richard Denton 
  


